
 

 

MEMO 

To: Common Council 
From: Becky Magestro, Chief of Staff 
Date: 8/14/2025 
Re:   Community Involvement & Cable TV Dissolvement 
 

Before the Community Involvement and Cable TV Commissions could be formally 
dissolved, it was necessary to consult with the Equal Opportunities Commission (EOC). 
The purpose of this consultation was to determine whether the EOC would be agreeable to 
accepting members from those commissions. 

The EOC has confirmed at their meeting on Wednesday, August 13th, that its mission 
aligns with community engagement efforts and expressed that they are willing to 

welcome members from the Community Involvement and Cable TV Commissions, should 
those members choose to join. 

At this time, staff is willing to move forward with updating the EOC ordinance to reflect 
these changes with Council’s approval. 

 


